
 

 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  SUMMER TERM 2021 

 

It is the end of yet another year! I never thought for one moment that this year would be as  
challenging as  the last! As I write this I hope with all my heart that next year brings some long 
awaited normality for everyone, but especially for the children. From September we have been  
advised that things are going to ease a little. We know that we will have seen the end of class 
‘bubbles’. Hopefully we can go back to enjoying whole school singing and worship. The school will 
return to the original start and finish times—these are detailed below. Breakfast club will be back 
to normal and children can come into school from 08.15am.  Thank you all for all of your support 
and understanding during this past academic year. The children have been absolutely amazing 
and we look forward to working with them all  from September. Have a great summer, take care 
of yourselves and stay healthy! 
Mrs Murphy  
Headteacher 
 

We can’t wait to see you all on  Monday 6th September 2021. 

Please see below for the start times of your child’s class. If your child is going to     

Breakfast Club then they should come in through Main Reception door.  If not your child 

should enter through their classroom door. 

Year group Breakfast Club School 

Start Time  

End time 

Key Stage 2 

  

Children can enter classroom from 8.45am 8.55am 

 

3.20pm 

Key Stage 1  

  

Children can enter classroom from 8.45am 8.55am 3.15pm 

Nursery AM 

  

Children can enter classroom from 8:40am 9.00am 12.00pm 

Nursery PM 

 

Children can enter classroom from 12.15pm 12.15pm 3.15pm 

Reception 

All Day Nursery 

 

Children can enter classroom from 8:40am 9:00am 3:15pm 

School Uniform 

Sweatshirts /cardigans and jackets can be ordered from the school office. 

Please note that school shoes—black are to be worn.  

Dyed/ coloured hair is not part of our uniform. 

For health and safety reasons jewellery /acrylic/gel nails are not  allowed in school.  

Please do not give your child any toys etc. to bring in to school. 

If you have any queries please contact us our uniform policy is on our website  

REMEMBER 

Put your child’s name on their school uniform and coats 

MILK  
MONEY 

 
If you would like 
your child to 
have milk each 
day, please speak 
to a member of 
the office staff, 
thank you. 
The current cost 
is £9.10 per 
term. 
 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.shopify.com%2Fs%2Ffiles%2F1%2F1040%2F3194%2Fproducts%2FWHITE_milk_bottle_1024x1024.jpg%3Fv%3D1476913828&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.thebramblebush.co.uk%2Fproducts%2Fwhite-milk-bottle-rattle&docid=


 

 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER SUMMER TERM 2021 

  REMINDERS 
 

Dinner Money £2.20 per day 
(£11.00 per week) 

 
School Dinner Money should be handed in 

on a Monday morning - envelopes  

available from office. 

If any parents/carers are experiencing 
any difficulties with the purchase of 
school uniform, food, transport etc. 
please contact Mrs Chow  
(in confidence)   
We are here to help you all during 
these difficult times!  

    School Website 
 
Please keep checking the school website 
lots of information posted regularly. 
 

https://www.holytrinityceacademy.co.uk/web  
 

 
FACEBOOK PAGE 
  

Just a reminder that our facebook page is  
updated regularly and any revised/changes to 
school arrangements will be posted daily.  

Miss Jeffrey has had a baby boy 

- George we look forward to    

finally meeting him and all of our 

new Holy Trinity Babies! 

RECEPTION CLASS PLACES 2022 
 

In September 2021 the Local Authority will be 
issuing forms to those parents of pupils transferring 
to Reception next September 2022.  The school will 
distribute these and it is important that parents sign 
to confirm receipt of the forms.  Parents must        
ensure they return the forms to the Local Authority 
before the deadline stated.   
 

If any parent would like support with this 
please speak to the school office.   
Mrs Marshall will be available to support  
parents with this process. 

 

 

 

Teaching Staff  

Nursery—Miss Cresswell 

Reception– Miss Hipolito 

Year 1 - Mrs Spark 

Year 2 - Mrs Challis 

Year 3 - Mr McMahon 

Year 4S - Miss Scott 

Year 4M - Miss Morgan  

Year 5 - Mr Alldridge 

Year 6 - Mr Swan supported by Mr Barron 

We say Goodbye to Mrs 

Hope and Mrs Storey this 

year.  

Hello to Miss Hipolito and Mrs 

Guy  who are looking forward 

to meeting all of the children. 

Reminders: 

Please treat headlice as soon as 

you spot them.  Thank you. 

Please get your child checked 

out if they develop a new,      

continuous cough—this means 

coughing a lot more than       

normal, or three or more 

coughing episodes in 24 hours. 

If you are unsure please contact 

the school office.  

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Miss Phinn who is getting 

married in the holidays she will return to school 

as Mrs Potts. 

https://www.holytrinityceacademy.co.uk/web
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwj31tHYrYXcAhUBxxQKHWiyCLMQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fglazerpromos.com%2Fexhibiting-trade-show%2Ffacebook-service-client-accueil-12%2F&psig=AOvVaw3ZYhGi5T_tqo9U

